
Autumn 1 Week 5 - 6th October 2023  

What have we been learning? 
 

 This week we have been learning the sounds g, o, c and k. We have had a lovely time           
looking at many things that have these sounds in either the beginning, the middle or the end          
of the words. We tasted lots of delicious things too - green grapes for g, Oreos for o, plain 
crisps for c and Kitkat bites for k.  

   

 In our maths sessions, we have been learning all about the 2ness of 2. We have looked at      
different groups of 2 objects and also the different way that 2 can be represented—as a         
number, on a dice, as a Numicon piece etc.  

 
 
 
   

 We have been learning all about our sense of taste this week. We have tasted different fruits 
and vegetables each day as part of our snack time and we have tried hard to describe how 
they tasted. We came up with some wonderful adjectives such as juicy, delicious,                        
scrumptious, hard, soft and crunchy. 

 
 

 We have been continuing to learn about the Christian festival of Harvest in our RE sessions 
this week because Father Peter led our school Harvest Festival on Friday morning.  

 
 
 
 

Homework 
 

Maths  - I Spy number 2 - can your child find & draw a circle around all the different ways of                  
              representing number 2?  
 
Literacy - Help your child to look carefully at the pictures in their reading book and encourage them  
                to tell you what's happening.  Encourage them to use story language such as “Once            
                upon a time…” or  “One day… etc. Please try to make a comment about your child’s  
                reading every week. 
 
            - Continue to practise recognising character names by sight.         
 
            - Recap on the sounds g, o, c and k.  Can the children identify them in their brown book?  
              Can they think of words which contain those sounds? Practise forming g, o, c and k in  
               their yellow books. 
 
Understanding the World - Please support your child to find two small items for our Autumn                     
                                           display in the classroom (conkers, acorns, colourful Autumn leaves   
                                           etc). We are very sorry but we will not be able to return these though.  
 

 
Thank you for your continued support.  

Having lots of fun learning in  
our Outside Area 


